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Weekly Report  

 

• The Animal Shelter has been performing its regular activities. The Shelter team has done 

remarkably this month with over two hundred and fifty spaying and neutering of dogs and over 

one fifty cats. This is the highest recorded number of spaying this year in one month. Thanks to 

Dr. Deo Pandey and team.  

 

• The Animal Birth Control (ABC) Programme has been going in full swing at the Shelter. Almost 

every day, the Animal Birth Control Prg. is being conducted as there are many owner dogs who 

need to be spayed. The KAS team calls owners a day prior to ABC if their appointments are 

booked. Some of the rescued street dogs too are sterilised on ABC day. This way, a little donation 

is also raised.  

 

Pics from Animal Birth Control Day at KAS 



 

 

Flu season, Parvovirus and Distemper are rampant in dogs 

• A lot of cases continue to come at the Animal Shelter Clinic. These four-legged sick outpatients 

are being checked and treated by the Vet and team. Most of them are put on saline and antibiotics 

to help them fight the viral disease. As saline water is cold for the dogs to take, the Animal Shelter 

team for ages now has been warming it with hot water in a jar so that the dogs are not so cold.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



• The ABC kennels at KAS are full with rescues and lactating mothers who are surrendered to the 

Shelter. The puppies are not old enough to get adopted. Once they wean, they will be put up for 

adoption by the team as usual. The female dogs then will also be spayed and released.  

 

 

• On Sunday, a Village camp was held at Kol Bong, a far off village from Kalimpong. Few cats and 

dogs were spayed at camp there. Dr. Pandey and team were also felicitated at Kol Bong camp for 

their hard work.  

 

As the year comes to end, we wish you a very Happy New Year and we thank you from the bottom of 

our hearts for your continuous support. Thank you 

 

 


